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ST NICHOLAS CE       
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Hello everyone 
 

On behalf of all the staff in school, I would like to wish you a very Happy Easter.  
 

The whole school walked down to St Andrew’s Church this morning for our Easter      
Service.  The Y2 children told the Easter story really well and everyone sang beautifully. 
Thank you to all parents who came along. 
 

Ice cream treats were had yesterday by all pupils in James for most housepoints this 
term. Well done everyone! 
 

A new Lunch menu has been sent home and is set up on ParentPay for the new term.  
Please make sure all lunches are ordered for the first week back – thank you. 
 

Just a reminder that full uniform must be worn in school with sensible black shoes and 
no extreme haircuts.  After Easter children are very welcome to wear Summer uniform - 
ie grey shorts or blue gingham dresses. 
 
 

Have a wonderful break, see you all on Monday 15th April and many thanks for your  
support, Mr Noon. 

 

Happy Birthday this week to:   

Fathimah M, Poppy R,  Florence C,  Hunter T, 

and Oscar K 

and over the Easter holidays to : 

              Nevaeh-Skye HV, Mayzie JB, Reggie F  

and Ziya G 



Absences 
If your child is going to be late or absent, please phone school (01254 381875), press 1 
and leave a voice message - thank you.  A reason for absence must always be given. No 
reason given will be classed as an unauthorised absence. Children with diarrhoea or 
vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had diarrhoea for 
24 hours.  A full copy of our Attendance Policy is on the school website. 
 

No Nuts in School 
Please remember to be careful when packing children’s lunches and snacks 
sent into school. Products containing any type of nuts are not allowed due to 
children with nut allergies in school. Kinder Bueno and Nutella snacks contain 
hazelnuts - please leave these at home. Many thanks for your co-operation.  
 

No Peaches in School 
Please do not send peaches into school as there are children with allergies.  
 

Leave In Term Time 
Please note any leave during term time that is not deemed exceptional circumstances 
will not be authorised and a penalty notice may be issued. If you are considering leave, it 
is important you speak with Mr Noon.  
 

Items Needed 
School is always in need of PE kits so if you have any spare, unwanted or unworn white  
t-shirts, black shorts or PE pumps, please send them into school. We would also be 
grateful for any spare underwear/socks too.  Thank you. 
 

Headlice Alert  
Please check your child’s hair regularly.  For further help and guidance please refer to 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits 
 

Coats/Jackets 
Please can you ensure your child brings in a coat or jacket. We play out in all weathers 
so children need to be prepared. Please make sure all items brought to school are    
clearly labelled with the child’s full name.  
  

Grapes 
Please make sure all grapes are cut in half lengthways. 
 

Facebook  
Please follow us on Facebook.   St Nicholas School Accrington Facebook    
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure your child has a PE Kit in school at all times - white t-shirt, black shorts, 
black pumps. 
 
Non-Urgent Medical Appointments 
Please can we remind all parents to make all non-urgent appointments outside of school 
hours. We know this can be difficult, but please try to book dental/optician appointments 
in advance to avoid taking children out of school. Many thanks. 

Congratulations to Year 4 for having the highest class attendance last week.  

Well done to Alfie M Y3, for 100% Pupil Attendance. 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.0% 94.8% 95.2% 96.3% 97.4% 93.1% 95.0% 

https://en-gb.facebook.com/pages/category/Elementary-School/St-Nicholas-School-Accrington-655670711174738/

